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24 November 2014

Roads and Maritime Reference: SYD12/01105/04(A7973745)
Council Ref: 10/24265

The General Manager

Department of Planning & Environment
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Attention: Thomas Provesan
Dear Sir/Madam,

EXHIBITION OF MODIFICATION REQUEST FOR PENRITH LAKES SCHEME DA 2 MOD 5, DA
3 MOD 4 AND DA 4 MOD 9

Reference is made to Department’s email dated 17 October 2014, regarding proposed
modifications which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services (Roads and Maritime) for
comment in accordance with Schedule 3 of the State Environmental Planning Policy
(Infrastructure) 2007.

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted documentation and raises no objection to the
modifications and reiterates the advice provided in the previous Roads and Maritime’s letter dated
8 October 2012 (attached).

Further enquiries on this matter can be directed to the nominated Land Use Planner Xi Lin on
phone 8849 2906 or via email at development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Py

Angela Malloch
Senior Land Use Planner
Network and Safety Section
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